
 
 

What’s on next week 
Monday Irish Dancing (Year 2 & 3) 

Tuesday French Club at lunchtime 

STEM club  

AFC Football Y1 & Y2 (now full) 

Wednesday ASC Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea Party 

– book on Arbor  

Netball 

Thursday Girls Football Training (Years 4, 5 & 6)  

Friday  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: Hugh & Lottie 
Dolphins: Lilly Rose & Poppy 
Seahorses: Alexander & Maddison   
Sharks: India & Layla-Rae 
Penguins: Isabella 
Bears: Miley & LJ  
Leopards: Lillian & Ivy   
Tigers: Blake & Millie 
Lions: Rio & Brody 
 

Best Class Attendance: 
Sharks 99.2% 

10 March 2023 

Easter Holiday Club 
Details were sent last week & again today regarding a club 

being run by an independent company at our school.  Places 
are to be booked online through their website – see flyers.  

Separate details for FSM / SEN Children & paid sessions.   
 

ASC & BC  
Please ensure a parent / guardian leaves your 

child/children at the door for Breakfast Club to ensure safe 
arrival and signing in by staff.  Doors only open at 7.30 am.  
Breakfast is served up until 8.20 am.  ASC closes at 6 pm– If 
your child/children are collected after  6 pm a late charge 

will be made – please do not abuse the goodwill of our 
staff, this should only be in unavoidable circumstances . 

Thank you. 
 

Swimming Gala  
Some of our Tigers & Lions children  
attended our local Swimming Gala on  
Monday where they did us proud by  
coming 1st out of six schools! We also  
got 2 silver medals and 4 gold medals in  
the individual races and won the front  
crawl relay race. Everyone in the team  
swam amazingly and were great sports. 
Mrs Terry & Lesley were so incredibly  
proud of them all on the day. Well done! 

 
Station of the Cross 

Our families & parishioners are invited to join our 
children from years 2 – 6 at Stations of the Cross on 

Monday 20th March at 9:00 am in our school hall

 

 

We are encouraging more girls to play football, 
unfortunately we have not got enough suitable 
sized kit. If anybody would like to sponsor the 
girl’s football team or contribute towards the 

cost of a new kit, it would be very much 
appreciated. Thank You.
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